
   

   

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 57 (PRINCE GEORGE) 
 

February 11, 2025 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Board of Education 

 
FROM: Secretary Treasurer 
 
SUBJECT:  OPEN CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED/SENT 
 

 
The attached correspondence has been received and/or sent since the 
last public Board meeting.   
 

 2025.01.15 Email from UNBC extending an invitation to attend 
UNBC Timberwolves Men’s Basketball Game 

 2025.01.20 Email from UNBC extending an invitation to attend 
President’s Scholars Reception 2025 

 2025.01.22 Letter from the Prince George Metis Community 
Association requesting current student enrollment number for 
Metis Students 

 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION:  
 
That the Board of Education receive the open correspondence received and/or sent as 
presented. 
 
 
 
 

 


